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April 14, 2022

Jack Bowers

Fair Oaks Ranch, TX 78015
Dear Jack:

On behalf of the City of Fair Oaks Ranch and its residents, I would like to thank you for providing
the invocation at our recent State of the City.

Our City has counted on volunteers to support the many activities that we have across the
community. Residents offering to serve the community goes back to the beginning when all
positions were filled with volunteers. Today, as an incorporated City, Fair Oaks Ranch has a
functioning City Staff, but still counts on its citizens to fulfill a variety of roles.

As a resident of Fair Oaks Ranch, you are now part of the volunteer legacy that signifies the rich
history of our great City. The invocation that you provided was exceptional and provided the
perfect beginning to the dinner meeting. As the first speaker, you really set the tone for the
evening.

I appreciate your professionalism and the overall effort you put in to providing the invocation.
Thank you again for volunteering your time to be part of our State of the City address this year. I
hope that you continue to look for ways to serve this wonderful community.

Most sincerely,
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Mayor
City of Fair Oaks Ranch
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